
Summer Activities 
 

Following feedback from this year’s parent questionnaire, we are sending out summer activities so the 

children can extend their learning over the summer holidays. This summer we will be basing our activities on 

current events in Worcestershire. We have planned the activities to use resources available at home or cheap, 

fun experiences you can do as a family. If you need to borrow any resources please let us know. 

 

1. Take part in the Great Waddle of Worcester: 

The Great Waddle of Worcester is a trail is a Wild in Art event brought to Worcester by St Richard’s Hospice. 

The trail is available Monday 22nd July - Sunday, 15th September. The great big penguin sculptures will be 

positioned within one mile radius of Worcester city centre and the chicks will be positioned throughout Crown 

Gate Shopping Centre. The trail is approximately 5 miles and will take around 2-3 hours to complete, following 

the trail map route with time to take photos. Locations will be found on trail maps or on the trail app which 

will be downloadable from the Google Play Store and the Apple App Store nearer the time. Trail maps will be 

available, for £1, from various outlets across Worcester city centre from 23rd July 2024. 

Can the children complete the trail? How many penguin sculptures did they see? Which penguin was their 

favourite? Who designed their favourite penguin? If older, how many small penguins did they see? How many 

big penguins did they see? Can they say how many penguin altogether?  

 
 

2. Create your own penguin structure: 

Can the children make their own penguin structure using blocks, Lego, recyclable materials etc. The children 

can use anything you have already at home.   

 

 

3. Draw your own penguin: 

Can the children draw their own penguin? Can they name the colours they have used? If older can they copy 

their name?  

 

4. Learn the penguin song/ dance: https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=uf0uKmKwnKs  

This is one of the children’s favourite songs at nursery. Can the children learn the dance and sing the song.  

 

We would love to see pictures of the children taking part in the activities. You can email them or upload 

them to Tapestry so they can share their experiences with their friends when they return to nursery.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=uf0uKmKwnKs

